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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
 
From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 
 

Subject:  Escalator Maintenance at Concourse B 
 

Date: August 9, 2015 

 

 CVG’s contractor for escalator repairs has identified the need to replace gear assemblies on two units. 

Work is expected to begin September 14 after the 9am bank of flight departures. The units are 

identified in the map below. It is expected to take up to three (3) weeks per unit, starting with the 

primary “up” escalator, far right hand side. Upon completion, work will move to the single “up” 

escalator to the U.S. Customs / FIS area.   

 

   The work zones will be safety barricaded and additional signage will be positioned to help with 

wayfinding to the U.S. Customs / FIS area.  

 

   

   

Alternate escalators near B12 and B14 
on the boarding level to access U.S. 
Customs / FIS Area 


